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Suction and Cuff Manometer  
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In an effort to continually improve patient care and customer service delivery, we are adding the following items 

to all DFREM units: 

 

The DuCanto Suction Catheter 

 
 

The DuCanto Catheter is a single-use, non-sterile, rigid suction catheter specifically designed to be used by 

emergency care providers to aspirate liquids or semi-solids from a patientôs upper airway. The catheter has a 

larger inside diameter than a standard Yankauer suction tip which makes it significantly less likely to clog in an 

emergency situation. The hyper curved catheter is shaped more like a patient's airway making it easy to position 

the catheter and work with other complementary devices used to clear a patientôs airway. 

 

Please watch the link below to see how to properly utilize this device: 

https://www.sscor.com/ducanto_catheter_video?hsLang=en&wvideo=4kz35kmqct 

 

 

The AG Cuffill Manometer  

 
 

https://www.sscor.com/ducanto_catheter_video?hsLang=en&wvideo=4kz35kmqct


The Cuff manometer is utilized to precisely inflate endotracheal tube cuffs to a pressure that will not leak and 

will not inflict unnecessary trauma to the patient. Overinflated cuffs can cause tracheal damage which does not 

heal on its own, and typically requires surgical repair. The benefit lies in the pressure and volume measurement 

instead of just the traditional volume. These multi-use (up to 100 uses) digital syringes ensure a safer intubation 

experience and reduced damage from the procedure. Ideal ETT cuff pressures should be between 20-30 cmH20. 

 

Please review the attached use instructions along with the following training video: 

https://youtu.be/QbW5nxDA_T0 

https://youtu.be/QbW5nxDA_T0


  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Battalion Chief Rich Cluff. 


